
NOTICE OF UTILITY TARIFF FILING

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA gives notice that Alaska Pacific

Environmental Services - Juneau, LLC (APES-Juneau) d/b/a Arrow Refuse has filed tariff revision TA18-

653, which seeks to replace standard can services and associated extra waste service with automated and

semi-automated roll cart service throughout their service area. The change in basic rates for once weekly

residential service is summarized below.

Gurrent Rates Proposed Rates

32 Gallon Standard Can Service $15.18

48 Gallon Roll-Cart Service N/A

3 32 Gallon Standard Can Service $22.66

96 Gallon Roll-Cart Service N/A

Discontinued

$14.45 ($16.79 in the Blue Zone*)

Discontinued

$18.61 ($20.96 in the Blue Zone*)

" The Blue Zone is that area of downtown Juneau that begins at the intersection of Ross Way and Egan Drive and
continues southeast to and including Martin Way, bounded by the coastline on the southwest and southern
borders and the mountains and Basin Road on the northern and eastern borders.

In addition, APES-Juneau will provide roll-cart cans in either 48- or 96-gallon size for a

monthly rental fee of $3.95. Customers are also permitted to purchase their own cans, providing the

purchased cans meet the requirements delineated on proposed Tariff Sheet No. 26, filed with TA18-653. As

un-canned bags of trash will no longer be collected, those customers requiring additional cans may rent

them from APES-Juneau and pay a single-use fee for the additional can per occurrence

This notice does not include all proposed revisions. The Commission may approve a rate or

classification which varies from that proposed. You may obtain more information about this filing from APES-

Juneau at 5211 Stark St., Juneau, AK 99801. You may inspect the filing at the Commission's offices at701

West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, Alaska 99501. You may also view the filing via our website at

http ://rca. a I aska. qov/R CAWeb/h o me. aspx.

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by January 30, 2012, at either our

website at https://rca.alaska.qov/RCAWebMhatsNeMPublicNoticesComments.aspx or the Commission

address given above. Please reference TA18-653 in the subject line of your comments and include a

statement that you have filed a copy of the comments with APES-Juneau at its address given above or

tferrell(oaktcpa.com. lndividuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations,

auxifiary aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Joyce McGowan at276-6222,

toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TDD (907) 276-4533 by January 23,2012.

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 28th day of December, 2011.

REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA
,

', Ja
Robert K. Lindquist
Chief. Taríff Section


